Compiled Date	06/11/2019
File Number	19.20.54



## **LGOIMA**

When releasing responses to previous LGOIMA requests, names and contact details of individual requestors will be withheld to protect their privacy.

Information requested by the media, lobby groups, public sector organisations and MPs will always be published, while information specific to an individual or their property will not generally be published.

**Request from:** Luke Redward – NZ Taxpayers' Union **Information requested:** Staff remuneration exceeding 250K

**Response from:** Simon Bastion, Chief Executive

06 November 2019

Luke Redward NZ Taxpayers' Union

Via Email:

Dear Luke

## Official information request for Staff Remuneration Exceeding 250K.

I refer to your official information request dated 14 October 2019 for information on Staff Remuneration Exceeding 250K.

You have asked for the following information:

Request 1: The job titles of staff, ordered by seniority, with a total remuneration of equal to or more than one quarter of a million dollars annually, as at 30 September 2019.

I can advise that no staff have a remuneration of equal to or more than one quarter of a million dollars annually.

## Request 2: The amount each of those persons is remunerated annually.

Please refer to pages 36 – 37 of our 2018/2019 Annual Report, available on our website, for staff remuneration bands.

https://www.westlanddc.govt.nz/sites/default/files/FINAL%20Annual%20Report%202018-19%20with%20Audit%20Opinion.pdf

There is no charge in supplying this information to you.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at <a href="https://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz">www.ombudsman.parliament.nz</a> or freephone 0800 802 602.

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact Diane Maitland, Executive Assistant on LGOIMA@westlanddc.govt.nz, 03 756 9038.

Sincerely,

Simon Bastion | Chief Executive